

Richard Cranmer Chief Executive Officer

St Benet's Multi Academy Trust
Orchard House, Hall Lane, East Tuddenham, Norfolk NR20 3LR
Contact: 01603 550147 / richard.cranmer@stbenets.org

29th September 2023

To All Parents & Carers
Tacolneston & Morley Federation

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to inform you that following a rigorous selection process, St Benet's Trust has appointed Andrew Phoenix as the new Executive Headteacher at Tacolneston and Morley Primary Academies.

Mr Phoenix is an experienced Headteacher, currently at Hillside Avenue Primary and Nursery School in Norwich. He is particularly looking forward to leading two Church schools and already has a clear vision for the future of the Federation. Mr Phoenix will take up his new role on 1st January 2024.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr Carlyle for bridging the gap so well between Mrs Green leaving and the new Headteacher starting. His extensive experience as the Trust Senior Associate Headteacher has clearly been appreciated by the communities in both schools and has provided Mr Phoenix with a strong foundation from which to start the next stage of the schools' journey.

Kind regards,

Richard Cranmer
Chief Executive Officer